
 
 
 

This week in Reception 

Date     W/C 14.6.2021 

 
Literacy 

This week we will be reading a story 
called ‘The Frog Prince’. We will be 
making fact books about frogs, princes 
and princesses. We will also be 
designing our own animal prince.  
 
We will also continue our phonics 
lessons.We will be revising digraphs 
and trigraphs we have learnt so far and 
practising writing words and sentences.  
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Mathematics 

This week we will be learning to 
subtract 2 single digit numbers by 
counting back to find the total. We will 
practice using these skills during busy 
time, through solving problems and 
playing games.   
 
 
 
Outdoors we will be practising 
counting on and back using a hop 
scotch.  
We will also play a frog game which 
will involve number recognition, 
addition and subtraction.   
 
 

 
Other Areas of Learning 

 

In the construction area we will be 
acting out the story and making 
castles.  
In our creative area we will be making 
characters from the story, making 
paper plate frogs and making crowns.  
  
In our art area we will be experimenting 
with colour mixing. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Special Notices 
Please remember to send 

your child’s reading book 

every day. 

 
Please log in to your child’s 
EEXAT and upload some 

work that they have done at 
home. 

 
Please remember that your 

child needs a change of 
clothes in school and also 

needs to bring a coat every 
day. 


